
 
Provider Hot Tip 

Safe Sleep Training 
 
The Department of Social Services Children’s Division initiative to decrease infant sleep related deaths 
has developed Part 1 of Safe Sleep Training, intended for the general public parents/caretakers, and 
direct service providers!   
 
The following is the link to the training: https://health.mo.gov/training/safesleeptest2/.  To gain 
successful access to the training, you will need to open the link without using Internet Explorer.   
 
 
The Children’s Division will soon begin the development of Part 2 of the Safe Sleep training, intended 
as an advanced education for direct service providers. 
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